
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Project Background 
 

National Park Service 
U.S. Department of the Interior 

Katmai National Park and Preserve 

In 1980, Katmai National Monument’s western boundary was adjusted by the Alaska National 
Interest Lands Conservation Act (ANILCA) to include Pike Ridge, a low terminal moraine near the 
outlet of Naknek Lake.  ANILCA designated the Pike Ridge area as “National Park,” while lands to the 
northeast were established as  Katmai National Preserve.  The Park designation eliminated 
subsistence activities and motorized vehicle uses from all Park lands, including the Pike Ridge area.   
 
The Pike Ridge trail is an undesignated off-road vehicle (ORV) route that pre-dates the establishment 
of the Park and meanders in and out of the Park’s boundary.  (The Park boundary is not marked, 
therefore, it is not apparent when users are on Park lands versus State- or Native-owned lands.)  
While the Pike Ridge trail provides King Salmon and Naknek residents important access to 
subsistence resources and use areas outside the Park, motorized vehicle use and subsistence 
activities are not legally allowed within the Park boundary.   
 
The Park needs to resolve long-standing access questions and use concerns on the Pike Ridge trail 
while upholding subsistence and access provisions of applicable law.  An Environmental Assessment 
will be prepared later this summer, in which the comments received at these workshops will be 
considered.    

Workshop Goals  Share preliminary options for resolving 
long-standing Pike Ridge access issues  

 Gather public feedback on options identified 
as well as new options to consider   
 

 Collect public input on desired uses of the 
Pike Ridge trail  

 Hear public concerns regarding future 
management of the Pike Ridge trail 

Naknek Workshop 
Tuesday, August 4, 2015 
6-8pm  
Dolly’s Hall 
Naknek Village Council Office 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pike Ridge Trail Access: Public Workshops 
Public Workshops 

King Salmon Workshop 
Wednesday, August 5, 2015 
6-8pm  
NPS Katmai National Park Office 
King Salmon AFB, 1000 Silver St.,  
Bldg 603 (across from SAVEC) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Workshop Format NPS will host two open house-style workshops in the affected communities, King Salmon and Naknek.   
Maps and descriptions of the options being considered will be provided.   

For More Information Troy Hamon      Molly Cobbs 
Chief of Resources     Environmental Protection Specialist 
Katmai National Park     Alaska Regional Office 
(907) 246-2121      (907) 644-3535 
troy_hamon@nps.gov     molly_cobbs@nps.gov 


